
460 Lots (or 34% of respondents) voted ‘Yes’ 
902 Lots (or 66% of respondents) voted ‘No’ 

Waterfront Building Redevelopment Update (Project 04/19)

Survey #2 Results

Lot Owners were invited to participate in Survey #2 of the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project from Monday 1st
May 2023 to Wednesday 17th May 2023.
 
Survey #2 asked Lot Owners to vote either ‘Yes’ or ‘No’ as to whether they want SLRS to proceed to 'Phase 2 Planning'
of the Project for Option 1C - Renovation Single Story.

Majority have voted that the outcome of Survey #2 is: NO

1,362 Lots responded to the survey from the total 2,949 lots (current lot ownership) within Sanctuary Lakes Resort; a
46% response rate:

Next Steps

The results from Survey #2 have been shared with each of the OC Committees so they can discuss and provide their
final vote via their Authorised Reps, as whether to proceed to Phase 2 Planning.

This is an important step that will provide a mandate on whether to proceed or not on behalf of their Lot Owners to the
SLRS Board for consideration.

A minimum 50% positive vote of OCs represented by Authorised Reps at the AR meeting on the 13th June 2023 will be
required for the Project to proceed to the next phase.

The Final Outcome of the Project will be communicated by Friday 16th June 2023. For all project information, please
refer to the Residents App ‘Newsfeed’ or Website ‘What's Happening’ page.

SLRS would like to thank all Lot Owners for participating in this Community Consultation process.

For all project enquiries, please email us at: communications@sanctuarylakes.com.au
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